

# **Sussex Area Fundraising and Entertainment**

## **ZOOM LOG IN:916 2661 0872**

## Committee Meeting Minutes 10 October 2020

#### <u>In Attendance –</u>

Wayne, Kat, Rob, Karl, Natalie, Donna and Ronnie

### Apologies –

Marc

Wayne opened the meeting, Rob read the 12 Concepts, everybody introduced themselves

### <u>Positions Vacant –</u>

Chair Vice chair Vice Minutes

## <u>Treasurers Opening Balance & Report –</u>

**Opening Balance: £300.00** 

Tea balance £0.00

#### **Business** –

The committee needs a Chair, area is aware of this Karl/Wayne will take this to area and ask that GSR's take this back to their groups to see if anybody would be interested in putting themselves forward for the position.

Wayne – After our upcoming event the committee should not put any further events on until we have a Chair in place. This was agreed by the committee.

Kat – we still have two time slots for the event to fill 2.00pm - 4.00pm and 8.00pm - 10.00pm. – Ronnie put himself forward for the 8.00pm - 10.00pm slot.

Karl – Raised the issue that there were problems which were stressful last week in relation to the dates of the next meeting and the confusion that had been caused by the incorrect dates.

The committee meetings are to be held on the SECOND Saturday of each month in order that the committee can update area at the ASC each month.

Rob – will share the draft minutes in the whatsap group and then email them direct to web servant on a Sunday after the committee has approved them.

Everybody will promote the upcoming event which is on Sunday 25 October, the flyer is in the Whatsap Group

Summary from Marc regarding the next event:

For the record. All chairs booked and the countries we got are Australia. Philippines. India. Holland. Greece. South Africa. England. Ireland. Scotland. Canada. Aruba and USA. 12 men 12 women. They all been informed today of our clocks going back and have correct time slots.

#### Closing balance £300.00

Tea balance £0.00

Next meeting is 14 November 2020

The meeting then closed with the serenity prayer.

Thank you for allowing us to be of service.